The William B. Ogden Library

42 GARDINER PLACE, WALTON, NEW YORK 13856

November 28, 2017

Dear Friends of the William B. Ogden Library,

Every year at this time we reflect on the past year at the library. What were the highlights, where do we need to improve. This year we have quite a list of highlights and want to share some of them with you.

- Five local authors, or those with local ties, spoke about their newly published books.
- Read and Go held two successful trips with as many as thirty people participating at a time.
- Our Summer Reading Program had 33 active participants and three exciting musical performances.
- April Epps was hired to work as clerk and to do children's programming.
- Four County expanded their delivery days allowing us quicker access to books, DVDs and audio books.
- Our history room continues to serve people from all over the United States as they research their ancestry.
- The Grant Rogers Project has had a productive and rewarding year. A website was designed in the winter and the site's launch at the end at the end of April has manifested in leads to more information and more people to interview and add to the collection. The project's booth at the Delaware County Fair won a first place blue ribbon. The project's committee was also recently given an Award of Merit at the Delaware County Historical Association for its work. This is an ongoing project with exciting work still to be accomplished.

From the Board of Trustees I want to thank you for your continued support. With your help the library can continue to serve the needs of Walton and the surrounding communities.

ling communities.
Sincerely,
Robbie-Kan Rice
Robbie-Jean Rice, President, Board of Trustees
Name
I would like a thank you for as a record for my taxes.